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23rd February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week is a book week.  This is a celebration of the world of books and we will be 
enjoying sharing our favourite stories with each other and sharing our favourite authors.  
We will also be completing reading challenges and reading scavenger hunts in school.  
 
We would love for you to join us on Wednesday (1st March) straight after school to share a 
story with your child.  This will be held in your child’s classroom – if you have more than 
one child, please choose a classroom to visit and take all of your children there.  Light 
refreshments will be provided.  
 
On Friday 3rd March, we will be celebrating world book day – children are invited to dress 
as their favourite book character and we will be handing out prizes for the best characters.  
Please do not feel obliged to buy costumes – there are plenty of ideas on the internet for 
home made costumes.     Year 2 will be dressing up on Thursday 2nd March as they 
are on a trip on the Friday.  
 
If you are feeling creative, we are also holding a competition for you to create a story in a 
jar.  These need to be brought into school by Wednesday 1st March.  Below is an example.  

 

 
 
Happy reading!  
Yours Sincerely  
Julie Ireland (Headteacher)  


